
June 12th 2012.   For Immediate Release.

TheThe Town of Gulfstream Architectural Review Board 
and City Commission have given approval to the first 
3 new custom homes to be built on the former Spence 
Estate.  All 3 feature separate detached garages and 
carriage home in a mini-estate site layout.  Square 
footages range from 5,500 to 7,000 a/c.  Construction 
will start in late 2012.

RichardRichard Jones Architecture is an award winning 
Architectural firm based in Delray Beach, Florida.  
The firm is focused on Residential and Commercial 
projects with an emphasis on Green Design.  The firm 
holds liscences in six southern states and it’s portfolio 
includes Land Planning, Single Family, Multi Family, 
Condo, Rental, Townhomes, Offices, Retail, 
Resturant, and Interior Design projects.  Resturant, and Interior Design projects.  
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